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Message from Mrs Eley: 

Outdoor/Indoor 

Activity of the week! 

Home Learning packs must be collected from 9am every Monday morning and completed packs      

from the week before should be dropped off in the correct box outside the school office. 

Indoor: Design and make some 

puppets and create a puppet show 

for your family. You could use socks 

to make sock puppets or you could 

cut out some characters from some 

cardboard from your recycling box 

and stick them onto sticks (these 

would make excellent shadow 

puppets, too). 

Hello everyone, I hope you are all well. Can you believe we have reached the end of 

the half term?  It has been a strange half term with so much remote learning going on 

but again I would like to say how brilliant you have all been!  I think everyone has 

enjoyed the snow this week. Many of you have sent in fantastic photographs of you 

enjoying the snow, please do send more in, if you can, we would love to see them. A 

big thank you to all of the St Anthony’s staff who have worked so hard in school and 

remotely this half term to ensure the best for our pupils.  Finally, and most importantly, a 

big thank you to all our families for your continued hard work and support for our 

school. We wish you all a safe half term. Please have lots of fun and get some rest so 

you are ready to tackle a new half term. 
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Y6 – Julia T – fantastic google slides work 

Y5 – Harrison – Fabulous use of language in his portal story 

Y4 – Daisy – Mature attitude and tackling a new way of learning well 

Y3 – Maksims – for his amazing stone age house 

Y2 – Tommy – Continuous hard work every week 

Y1 – Chloe – amazing ballet performance as a way of worshiping God 

FS – Kuba – Super picture of the seaside and great adding work 

#STA 
Our sparkle children this week are: 

St Anthony’s VC Academy  
Newsletter 

Use the emotions and gratitude tracker on the 

back of this newsletter. Think of 6 emotions 

and colour in each square with a different 

colour to represent the emotion. 

 

Colour in the 2 outer parts with the 2 emotions 

that best describe your day and in the inner 

part write something you were grateful for. 

 

Sometimes its tough to do this when perhaps 

you’re having a sad or anxious day but it can 

be anything at all no matter how little or small. 

Outdoor: Create a compliment tree or 

plant in your garden. Use pegs or string 

and attach nice messages for your 

family to the tree. If you can’t do it 

outdoors, why not attach the messages 

to different things around your house? 

Gratitude and Emotion Tracker 

School Closes: 

12/02/21 
School Opens: 

22/02/21 

FSM Vouchers 

Please can all 

parents/carers make 

sure they have 

downloaded all of 

their FSM vouchers. 

Thank You 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


